

Serving the public since 1993!

hppt://www.ProtectionAgainstCrime.com

Thank you for taking the time to review this material.

Hope this helps with your decision to have Gary Politte with Protection Against Crime (PAC), hold the free personal safety seminar. This program for men and women is informative and educational for friends, coworkers, and family. Many of the facilities are on a 1 or 2 year rotating basis, depending on staff turnover and needs.

Gary completed his training in El Paso, Texas with retired law-enforcement agents out of Los Angeles, California. Gary is a National Speaker and has provided hundreds of Personal Safety Seminars through out the Southern and South West Regions of the United States each year since 1993. As you can see from the references, Gary does seminars for different types of facilities, organizations, and clubs. Many of them are mixed groups and typically he presents the seminar at their weekly, monthly or annual: meetings, breakfasts or luncheons .Gary is able to provide his services to the people who have the desire and need for this program. He holds the seminars by organization, department or shift depending on the needs of those attending the program. Moreover, most Risk Management, Staff Development, and Human Resource Departments schedule the seminar as a mandatory program for their employees or members. The seminars range in length from 35 minutes to 60 minutes depending on the needs or structure of each group. Since this is a personal safety seminar, at the end of the program, Gary does introduce a non-lethal, non-toxic self-defense spray and trains everyone to use it.

At PAC we believe that personal safety should be part of a person's life-style, and comments have been that knowledge learned from Gary was not brought out in other safety programs previously attended by personnel. Gary does make the seminar humorous as well as entertaining, but the main reason is to have everyone be aware and prepared. By viewing our web site we believe that your company or organization will find the crime prevention information beneficial for everyone's personal safety.

If you have any questions or need more information to schedule a seminar please call. References follow for you to review at your convenience.

Again, Thank You and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Protection Against Crime

806.441.9571

1.800.525.9877

www.protectionagainstcrime.com

CHASE O

May 16, 2006

Gary Politte 9659 East 28th St Tulsa, Ok 74129

Dear Gary,

Thank you so much for the Safety Seminar you presented on May 15, 2006 to our employees at Chase Bank. The seminar was very interesting and opened awareness to our employees. I would recommend your seminar to others. No one knows when they could become a victim. Thank you again.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Gregory Wilcox

Banking Center Manager



April 19, 2006

Gary Poleet
Protection Against Crime
P.O. Box 54112
Lubbock, TX 79453

Dear Gary,

I just wanted to drop you a line to let you know how much we appreciated the Safety Seminar you presented at our bank last year. I believe we all benefited from the tips you gave us regarding safety precautions and self-defense. I came home and shared them with my teenage daughter as well.

I was also particularly impressed with your Omega product. I ordered one at that time and re-ordered two this week. I frequently work late hours at my branch and can leave the office alone with confidence knowing I have the Omega in hand (I also follow your suggestions regarding alertness and keeping my hands free and quickly getting in my car and locking it!). The additional canister I purchased is for my daughter. She'll be attending College in the Fall and I'll feel much better knowing she has one of these.

All the Best,

Martha Vaught

Mortgage Loan Officer

Arvest Bank

TOM GREEN COUNTY SHERIFF'S CRISIS INTERVENTION UNIT 222 West Harris San Angolo, Toma 76903 (325) 658-3921

August 25, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

Gary Politte has provided training to the volunteers and staff of the Tom Green County Shariff's Crisis Indexvention Unit two times during the last few years. His training is very informative and interesting. He covered espects of self-protection that some of us had not considered. Most of our volunteers are women and the training is especially practical for them.

Mr. Politic also presented us with the opportunity to purchase his non-lethal, non-toxic spray for self-protection. Most of us purchased the spray, which seems to be well suited for our needs. I would recommend Mr Pollitie's presentation to almost any group of people who may need to become more aware of dangers we don't always think about.

Respectfully,

Rita Guffrie, Coordinator



JB Goodwin

"Your Professional Friend in Real Estate"

Byron "Buddy" Schilling President-Broker

One Steck Plaza 3933 Steck B 110 Austin, Texas 78759

(512) 502-7800 (D.L.) 502-7807 (Fax) 346-3711

1-800-900-9115 E-Mail byron@jbgoodwin.com www.jbgoodwin.com

SAM Stank you Con your Seminar tolan. Of course, we shall you again next want to solution you again next year. You lid great o



Corpus Christi Industrial Noon Lions

P.O. Box 10236 & Corpus Christi, Texas 78460-0236

January 29, 2005

Protection Against Crime

To Whom It May Concern,

Mr. Gary Politte attended our January 27th meeting and put on a program for us. His subject was very timely in this day and age. The film he showed to us was a revelation. We all have been told of the effectiveness of Pepper Spray and physical acts that we can take are. It seems we have been told wrong. Mr. Politte's demonstration was very informative. He did a good job of this presentation.

After the meeting Mr. Politte had a new product that he offered for sale. Several of our Lions purchased one. I myself bought one for my husband to carry when his job requires him to travel away from home over night.

We wish to thank Mr. Politte for coming to our meeting with his demonstration.

Sincerely yours

Lion Salley Lund Club Secretary